
Important Security Alert 

Dear Valued Customer, 

We are writing to inform you of a recent security breach that may have affected your personal 

information. Our team has identified unauthorized access to our systems, and we are taking 

immediate steps to investigate and mitigate the situation. 

While we have no evidence that your personal data has been misused, we recommend that you 

take the following precautions: 

• Change your passwords for all accounts. 

• Monitor your bank and credit card statements for any unauthorized transactions. 

• Be cautious of emails or messages requesting personal information. 

We take your privacy and security seriously, and we are committed to resolving this situation as 

quickly as possible. Please feel free to contact our customer service team at (123) 456-7890 or 

email us at support@telecomcompany.com if you have any questions or concerns. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

Sincerely, 

Your Telecom Company 


